
28/04/2021 

MR Russell Ixer 
81 Waterview ST 
mona vale NSW 2103 
russixer@newlifedeewhy.com 

RE: DA2020/1167 - 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099

To Whom it may concern,

My avid support for this project continues to grow and grow. 

I'm aware that the architects in close communication with New Life Church executive have 
addressed the issue posed 1, by the council delegates and 2, by the neighbours. I really think 
this development should be seen for the betterment of humankind in this area. The need for 
specialised housing in this area is immense, and this project will contribute to diminishing this 
need.

The design of the buildings has evolved to meet the criteria given by the council, and in doing 
so, the asthetic quality, accesibility, and ecology have been enhanced beyond original designs.

As well as contributing to the face lift that Dee Why very much needs at the moment, I feel this 
project will have positive repercussions for Dee Why and surrounding suburbs on various 
levels.

I believe this project could serve as a model for the progressive providing of quality housing for 
people in this area, thus helping to give dignity to those who normally wouldn't have a modern, 
safe and comfortable place to live.

In addition the buildings will provide not only help for individuals, but also community spaces 
and conference facilities for groups. Look forward to seeing more and more of this type of 
initiative emerge in our communities, bringing people together.

I wholeheartedly support this project.

Kind Regards
Russell Ixer 
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